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From the Principal’s Desk: 

Reflection of the  week 

Dear HSCS Families, 
 

Welcome back!  I hope everyone had a blessed Easter and 
restful Spring Break.  It is hard to believe that we only have     
41 school days left in this school year. 
 

As a reminder, students are allowed to wear shorts for the    
remainder of the school year.  Please keep in mind that all 
shorts MUST be no shorter than 5 inches above the knee.  If 
students are out of dress code, they will be calling home to ask 
for a replacement pair of pants. 
 

Finally, our annual Missoula Children’s Theater week starts on 
Monday, April 8th.  We will be sending home a permission slip 
for K - 8th grade students to participate.  It is very important to 
understand that this is a full commitment - meaning that      
students can not miss ANY of the practices, especially since 
they try out on Monday afterschool and put on two perfor-
mances on Friday.  Teachers will not be issuing any homework 
during the week, as we want full participation.  If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Many Blessings ~ 
Melissa Hallahan 
Principal 

On the calendar 
4/3       8:00 AM School Resumes 
     Spirit Dining Out Day 
 

4/5    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
    8:30 AM Pre-K Rodeo 
    MS Honor Roll Assembly 
 

4/8-12    Missoula Children’s Theater Week 
 

4/9    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass-HSCS Gym 
 

4/10-11   5th Grade Starbase Program 
 

4/12    1:00 PM MCT Performance 
     7:00 PM MCT Performance 
 

4/15    Purple Up Day 
 

4/15-16   5th Grade Starbase Program 
 

4/18    6:00 PM Advisory Board Meeting 
 

4/22-26   MAP Testing 
 
 
 

April 5th 

Class Ministers for Mass 

7th Grade 

 

 
He has made everything appropriate in its time.   

He has also set eternity in their heart, yet so that man will 
not find out the work which God has done from the  

beginning even to the end. 

Ecclesiastes 3:11 

 

Restoration is beautiful.  It draws two people closer 
together; wiser and stronger.   

And it showcases one of His very best gifts  

hope and healing in His people.  

ASSEMBLY 

Friday, April 5th 
Following Mass 







SPIRIT DINIG OUT NIGHT!!! 
The tastiest fundraiser around is tonight at MacKenzie River Pizza.  20% of your food 

bill comes back to our Home & School to help host the MCT, swim night, movie 
nights, and much much more.  Print and present the voucher when cashing out. 

Thank you for your support! 



MASS SCHEDULE CHANGE 

 

Due to Starbase and the Robin Hood play our school Mass next 

week has been moved. 

6th grade will host Mass on Tuesday, April 9th at HSCS. 

Students & Staff must be in uniform that day. 

 



April is the month of the military child.  HSCS will celebrate our                 

Purple Up Day on Monday, April 15th.  We have over 50 military students 

attending this school year!  Please support these students by wearing   

purple that day to school.  We will honor these students at our morning 

assembly on April 15th. 

 

Military children endure stresses of separation during deployments,        

relocating to different places around the world, and changing schools    

mid-year.  Let’s support the service of our military students to our country. 










